
 
 
 
 
 

 
Husky Fund Direct Donation 2022-2023 

 
 
Welcome to the 2022-2023 school year! We are excited to help 
support Silver Creek with programs and cultural arts activities 
to give your children a terrific year.   
 
Here are some of the projects the PTSA would like to support 
this year: a math resource library including more access to 
Delta math for students, a 5-year commemorative mural for the 
school, a beautification of the staff lounge, and Cultural Arts 
programs including Shakespeare Week. We also support on-
going programs like No Place for Hate, Silver Creek Cares, Food 
Banks, and Professional Development.  
 
We would also like to continue to have community events to 
bring our families together after two difficult years.  This all 
starts with a donation from you. Please use the attached form to 
donate or through www.pay4schoolstuff.com. Any amount big 
or small helps and all donations are 100% tax-deductible.  The 
PTSA counts on your support.  
 
Thank you in advance, 
 

Jessica Flynn and Leslie Milano 
Fundraising Chairs  

http://www.pay4schoolstuff.com/


 
Please mail this form with your check, payable to “Silver Creek MS PTSA”, to: 

 

Silver Creek MS PTSA 
Attention: Mike Levi, Treasurer 

3701 Saul Road 
Kensington, MD 20895 

 

You can also donate online at www.pay4schoolstuff.com. 

 

Your Name 
 

 

Street Address 
 

 

City and Zip 
 

 

Phone 
 

 

Email 
 

 

Student(s)’ 

Name(s) and 

Grade(s) 

 

 

 

Donation 

Amount 
___ $1000 ___ $500 ___ $250 ___ $100 $____  Other 

Please contact Jessica Flynn (jessicaflynn829@gmail.com) with questions. 

All donations are 100% tax deductible.  Thank you for your support! 

http://www.pay4schoolstuff.com/
mailto:jessicaflynn829@gmail.com

